
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

SHARE BUY BACK INFORMATION - ERRATA CORRIGE  
 
 
Pontedera, September 3rd  2014 – In amendment to the press release published on August 
12th 2014, Piaggio & C. S.p.A. informs that the number of the treasury shares in the 
Company’s portfolio, taking in account the purchase made on August 6th 2014, is no. 674.669,  

equal to 0,19% of the share capital, instead of no. 874.669, as previously announced.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Company details:  
Corporate Affairs     Investor Relations Office 
e.mail: corporate.governance@piaggio.com  e.mail: investorrelations@piaggio.com 
telephone: + 39 0587 276294   telephone: +39 0587 272286  
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